EXHIBIT

Hannah Elliott

From: willysmojo6 <willysmojo6@gmail.com> 0

Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 1:29 PM 0" C’O(///TP
To: Plan

Subject: Proposed 580 acre resort parrish lane &wiley road powell butte PZA/VAII 7 2022

6 Dgpy

Hello my name is Spencer Brown, we have lived here in Powell butte on big sky rd for almost 25 years. In that time we
have seen many changes. The road infrastructure in powell butte is for rural agriculture use and the change's of seeing
the traffic in passed 10 years especially from facebook and speeding and the road rally mentality is making the roads
unsafe. This resort not only would increase the traffic on parrish and other near by road but to exit on to hwy 126 would
result in many accidents would increase . The water situation would be another large concern because there would
larger and deeper wells being drilled to support the resort it would make many wells go dry or be reduce in volume. This
would create a large hardship on the residents of powell butte. Closing the wiley road would also put hardship many
people with unneceseay expence to many local people. Overall the quality and safety of living in Powell butte would
diminish dramatically .

Spencer & Linda Brown
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy Tablet
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[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe]



